
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

November 26, 2019 
 
Col Richard G. Malish 
Commander 
Department of the Army 
Carl R. Darnall Army Medical Center 
36065 Santa Fe Ave 
Ft. Hood, TX 76544-4752 
 
SUBJECT:  TERMINATION OF NRC RADIOACTIVE MATERIALS LICENSE NO. 42-19113-01 
 
By letter dated August 9, 2019, you informed the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) 
that you wished to terminate your NRC radioactive materials license.  The letter stated that the 
facility will operate under the Defense Health Agency, NRC License Number 45-35423-01.  The 
termination is to ensure that only one NRC license is in effect at this location. 
 
If you submitted an amendment request after August 9, 2019, please submit a request to the 
NRC to withdraw it. Please contact the Defense Health Agency for all amendment request. 
 
Please find enclosed Amendment No. 54 to License No. 42-19113-01 authorizing your license 
termination.  An environmental assessment for this action is not required since this action is 
categorically excluded under 10 CFR 51.22, as applicable. 
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter and its 
enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document 
Room or from the NRC’s document system (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC 
Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 
 
You can contact me at 817-200-1590 if you have questions or require clarification on any of the 
information stated above. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
                                                                                           /RA/ 
         

Michelle R. Simmons, Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing and Decommissioning Branch 

 
 
Docket:  030-16084 
License: 42-19113-01 
Control:  613949 
 
Enclosure:  As stated 
 


